
Kristen  Stewart  Publicly
Apologizes  for  Cheating  on
Robert Pattinson

Twilight’s  perfect  celebrity  couple,  Robert
Pattinson and Kristen Stewart, appear to be not so perfect any
longer. According to People, although two weeks ago the two
were spotted together and seemed happy at a Comic-Con, last
week, Stewart’s hidden relationship with Snow White and the
Huntsman‘s director Rupert Sanders was revealed to the world.
The actress released a public apology for the pain she has
caused her boyfriend of three years on Wednesday. She said,
“I’m  deeply  sorry  for  the  hurt  and  embarrassment  I’ve
caused…This momentary indiscretion has jeopardized the most
important thing in my life, the person I love and respect the
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most,  Rob.”  Stewart  apparently  had  hit  it  off  almost
immediately with 41-year old Sanders four years ago when they
began filming Twilight. However, now that her relationship to
the married director is no longer secret, it seems like her
relationship with Pattinson has hit a rocky road.

What are some ways to make a sincere apology to your partner?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Everyone makes mistakes now and then, so it’s important to
know how to say you’re sorry. There are certain ways to do so
that ensure your partner will know how much you truly care.
Here are some ways to make a sincere apology to your loved
one:s

1.  Write  them  a  letter:  Some  people  are  just  not  good
at communicating in person. If that’s the case with you and
your beau, try writing a letter. A note can be polished and
reworked so you can make sure you are putting in all your
effort and saying all the right things.

2. Tell them how much they mean to you: The problem with some
relationships is that one person feels unappreciated. Show
them how much they mean to you by telling them. Even if you’re
sure your partner knows this inside, it’s good to remind them
every once in a while.

3. Show your romantic side: Romance doesn’t necessarily have
to be a candlelit dinner. Take this time to take your partner
to that show they’ve been talking about or on a vacation
they’ve been wanting. It will also allow some one-on-one time
for you both to talk things out while rekindling the love.

What are some ways you would make a sincere apology to a loved
one? Share your ideas below.


